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MEDIA BUREAU ACTION

DIGITAL BROADCASTING CORPORATION FILES AN APPLICATION FOR OPEN 
VIDEO SYSTEM CERTIFICATION

Pursuant to 47 CFR § 76.1502, Digital Broadcasting Corporation (Digital Broadcasting), filed an 
application for certification to operate an Open Video System serving Sacramento, Los Angeles, San 
Francisco, Santa Ana, and San Diego, California; Jacksonville, Orlando, Miami, Tampa, and Tallahassee, 
Florida; and various communities in Puerto Rico.  Comments are due to be filed on or before May 13, 
2022.  Comments must be filed in accordance with the requirements set forth in 47 CFR § 76.1502(e)(1) 
& (2).  Parties wishing to respond to a FCC Form 1275 filing must submit comments or oppositions via 
electronic mail (email) at the following address: OVS@fcc.gov.  The subject line shall read “Open Video 
System Certification Application Comments.”  Digital Broadcasting’s application is available via the 
Internet: https://www.fcc.gov/general/current-filings-certification-open-video-systems.  

For additional information, contact Steven Broeckaert or Sonia Greenaway Mickle of the Media 
Bureau, Policy Division, at (202) 418-7200; TTY: 1-888-835-5322.
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